
 

 

 
West Auburn High School 

Student Bulletin 
May 16th, 2023 

 
Good Morning West Auburn! 
Please Stand for the Pledge of Allegiance… 
 

 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

 

 
SBA TESTING THIS WEEK 

• Thursday, May 18th – All 11th graders will be taking the Science test.  

• Testing will be after lunch during 3rd and 4th period. 

• PLEASE BRING YOUR FULLY CHARGED CHROMEBOOKS 
 

 

 
2022-23 YEARBOOKS ON SALE NOW! 

• Students and staff can purchase a yearbook by following the link HERE.  

• The hardcover edition is $30.51. The softcover is $20.52.  

• Yearbooks are shipped directly to your door. Order now to ensure you receive your yearbook 
before the end of school! 
 

 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 16th | TEEN PARENTING SUPPORT GROUP | ROOM 112 | LUNCHTIME 

• Mrs. Kebba holds a teen parenting support group for Teen Moms/Dads or soon to be. 
 

 

 
WEDNESDAY | MAY 17th | MONEY MATTERS | FINANCIAL LITERACY CLASS 

● Wednesdays from 2:30-3:30pm | Room 201 
 

NEXT WEEK 
 

 

 
TUESDAY, MAY 23rd | 9:20 AM – 1:30 PM | FIELD TRIP | RENTON TECHNICAL COLLEGE 

• Visit campus and learn more about what RTC has to offer in field such as: 
• Culinary Arts, Automotive, Welding, Computer Science, Dental/Medical Assisting, Phlebotomy 

• Sign up list is now full. 
 

 
 
 

https://store.shopyearbook.com/westauburnyearbooks


 

 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 23rd | STUDENT OF THE MONTH ASSEMBLY 

 

 

 
THURSDAY, MAY 25th | SENIOR WORKSHOP DAY 

 
REMINDERS: 
 

 

 
● CHROMEBOOKS: Remember to bring your charged Chromebooks every day! 

 
● HALL PASS: Remember all students MUST have a pass when out of class. 

 
● 10X10 RULE:  Students will not be given passes to leave class and/or use the restroom during the 

first 10 minutes of class or last 10 minutes of class. 
 

● COURTYARD GATE: Exit Only gate. Students should always enter through the main doors. 
 

 

 

 
● As Always: Thank you for washing your hands and staying home when you’re sick.  
 

 

 

● Please use extreme caution when crossing the railroad tracks at the designated crossings.  

Have a great day!    
 

 


